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DTI’s College Student Received 2018 Champion of the Year at the National HUBZone Conference 

Edward Emerson was among Delmock Technologies, Inc. (DTI) second wave of Business Assistants hired from 
Morgan and Coppin State University. Edward started in the Recruiting Department and at one of DTI’s meetings 
brought up the brilliant idea of starting DTI’s social media platform, as a tool to recruit potential employees and 
in hopes of exposing the company to the Millennials. Since then the company has joined Facebook, Twitter, and 
LinkedIn with broad base of followers within and outside of the Science, Technology, Engineering, and 
Mathematics (STEM) field. Edward is the creator of DTI’s Social media page, as-well-as the company’s highly 
sought-after photographer. He is a fast paced, fluid photographer who loves capturing people in their element. 
Mr. Emerson loves to find genuine moments̶ -resulting in realistic portrayals, captivating to the naked eye.    

Last month, with over 300 guests (federal and private sectors) Mr. Emerson gave a stirring speech about how 
DTI has reinstalled his hope in business and society by lending a hand-up for him to not only hone his skills in 
technology, but by also giving him his new-found love for photography, a second family, motivation, and money 
to afford college books and tuition. He called on other organizations to reach into their hearts to create programs 
that shadow DTI’s BA program and help other students in their HUBZone communities advance to their next 
stage of life and become successful adults. After his Speech Michelle Burnett (Executive Director of the 
HUBZone Contractors National Council) surprised him with the 2018 Champion of the Year Award for all the 
hard-work he put into creating the NIH HUBZone Consortium Social Media pages and for taking pictures during 
their industry day. One picture in particular is now used on the HUBZone Contractor National Council web page.    

Mr. Edward Emerson is still shocked that he received the award and told onlookers he will be forever grateful. 
He stated that, “I hope my story shines a light on how other companies can take advantage and help 

other students. As well as, see the need for why it’s important for HUBZone companies to team with 

their communities.” He is currently majoring in Cyber Security at Baltimore County Community College and 
looks forward to his graduation in the Spring of 2019.  

 

About Delmock Technologies Inc. (DTI) 
DTI is a HUBZone, CMMI-3 (Development & Services), ISO: 9001:2015, 20000-
1:2011, and 27001 contractor. They have been awarded Community Services 
Award for Outstanding Service by American Public Health Association (APHA) 

and Morgan State University’s Award for Research Innovation and Engagement Award.   DTI has provided 
exceptional support to the federal government for over 16 years with a reputation for efficiency, innovation, and 
collaboration.www.delmock.com  

About the Council 
The HUBZone Council is a 501(c)(6) non-profit trade association comprised of a group of 
companies and organizations working together to improve and support the HUBZone 
program and small business community. The Council monitors public policy and promotes 
actions that support the well-being of the HUBZone program. In 2017, the HUBZone 
Council and its advocacy team played an instrumental role in achieving HUBZone Program 
reforms under the 2018 National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA). The changes 

implemented under the NDAA provided business certainty for thousands of small businesses across the nation. 
For more about the council visit www.hubzonecouncil.org  
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